
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

15th May 2024 
CSh/SSn 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of the upcoming revision opportunities available to Year 11 students 
during the May half-term holiday and during their study leave.  Some students will also be 
invited to bespoke sessions and invitations to these will be sent separately.  During the May 
half-term holiday revision sessions, students are not expected to come in school uniform and 
are to bring a packed lunch if they are staying all day.  During any of the Study Leave sessions, 
students are expected to attend in school uniform, as they are for their examinations. 
 
May Half-Term Sessions 
 

Date 
 

Time Subject Room Details 

28th May 9.00-10.00am Maths R15 & Hall Foundation tier session will 
be in R15 and higher tier will 
be in the Hall 

28th May 10.00-12.00pm Business 
Studies 

R19  

28th May 12.30-2.30pm History B17  

29th May 10.00-11.30am English Hall This will be a walking-talking 
mock for the final Language 
paper 

30th May 10.00-12.00pm Science R7 & R8 Foundation tier session will 
be in R7 and higher tier 
session will be in R8 

 
Study Leave Sessions 
 

Date 
 

Time Subject 

3rd June 11.00-12.00pm Geography 

3rd June 1.00-3.20pm Spanish 

4th June 11.00-12.10pm History 

5th June 11.00-12.10pm Business Studies 

5th June 1.00-3.20pm English Language 

6th June 11.00-12.10pm Science (Biology) 

6th June 1.00-3.20pm History 

7th June 9.20-10.35am Maths 

7th June 11.00-12.10pm Science (Biology) 

10th June 11.00-12.10pm Spanish 

10th June 11.00-12.10pm Science (Chemistry) 

11th June 11.00-12.10pm History 

13th June 9.20-10.35am Science (Physics) 

13th June 11.00-12.10pm Geography 

14th June 11.00-12.10pm Science (Physics) 

19th June 2.05-3.20pm Hospitality & Catering 

 



 

I can’t emphasise enough how important it is that your child continues revising throughout the 
holidays for their GCSE examinations. Ideally, they should be aiming to complete 4 hours 
revision a day using the revision techniques they have been taught in their P1 sessions. Please 
follow the link below to access the year 11 revision resources. 
 
Y11 Revision Resources  
 
I would also recommend, where possible and appropriate, your child attends the in-school 
revision sessions. Students have given extremely positive feedback about previous holiday 
and study leave revision sessions. 
 
Please confirm your child's attendance by Wednesday 22nd May by completing this form. If for 
any reason you do not complete the form, they can still attend the revision sessions. If you 
have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Dr Shirley 
at cristina.shirley@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Dr C Shirley 
Director of Science 

 
 
 
 

 

 

https://themallingschool.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/VirtualSchoolYear9/Ev77q8p6FGVBkqjAbQHtvTUBd4LxF2OkIB37REV075ru7A?e=VqodeN
https://forms.office.com/e/H3r4VNqJ5r
mailto:cristina.shirley@themallingschool.kent.sch.uk

